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L

From: Evan Ardente <epa62@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:49 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Concerned Rhode Island Boater

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose House Bill 6256 and urge the committee to reject this bill. This tax almost
ruined the marine industry back in the early eighty’s , we also received 3 times tax on the boat slips Also John Kerry even
thought it was a great idea.

Evan Ardente



